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Looking Ahead 

 

March 29th 
Good Friday 
No School 

 
April 1st 

Easter Monday 
No School 

Pre-K Awesome News! 

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

community 

helpers.  

Letter of the 

Week 

Mm 

This Week 

We had a nice week learning about the letter “N”.  Throughout the week we read My “N” Sound 

Box, listened to our letter ‘N’ poem, watched the Sesame Street Letter ‘N’ Podcast, and worked 

together to finish our Starfall for letter ‘N’.  This week we also learned about the number 10.  

We are so excited that we can write the numbers 0-9, now we can write any number we can 

imagine! 

This week we learned all about tricky, sneaky leprechauns.  Throughout the week we had fun 

making shamrock windsocks, leprechaun disguises, and making our leprechaun traps.  On 

Thursday, we constructed a large leprechaun trap in our classroom to hopefully catch Shawn and 

Larry (two leprechauns who have visited our classroom).  Unfortunately, we did not catch them 

but they did leave us a tasty treat…Lucky Charms!!! 

On Monday during center time, we had fun giving Charlotte (our therapy dog) a checkup at the 

vet, she was such a good girl taking her shots.  Throughout the week we played in our grocery 

store, made food in the kitchen, built with Legos, completed tricky floor puzzles, read books in 

the library and enjoyed the beautiful weather playing outside. 

On Friday we had fun visiting Mallwitz Island Lanes and bowling with all of our friends! 


